

Mike DeWine, Governor Jon Husted, Lt. Governor

Kathleen C. Madden, Director

June 8, 2023

Jessica Yang Director, Global Renewals Granicus, LLC 408 Saint Peter Street, Suite 600 Saint Paul, MN 55102

RE: Granicus, LLC, #MCSA0031-2, Contract Renewal

Dear Jessica Yang:

This letter is notice to you that the State intends to renew the above contract for the period of July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2025.

The renewal of the Contract will be effective on July 1, 2023 and is contingent upon continued compliance with all obligations agreed to in the Contract.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact Dan Myers at Dan.Myers@das.ohio.gov or 614-995-0536 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kathleen C. Madden DAS Director